Emil Mihai Lixandru, Esquire 8 Downy House, Bromyard Avenue London W3 7FE

Feedback letter

Dear Mr. Lixandru,

I have decided to send you this letter as I would like to express my personal gratitude for the way you handled my criminal case at the sentencing hearing in the Oxford Magistrates' Court on the 17th of November 2015 and also for the way you conducted the appeal in the Oxford Crown Court on the 5th of February 2016.

I am more than happy for the decision I made last year to hire you as my legal representative while the final positive result you have provided me with gives me the confidence to recommend you with pleasure and trust.

I will make sure I will keep your details and do not hesitate to contact you again should further assistance be required.

Yours sincerely,

Sorin-Mihai ALEXE